UNIVERSITY OF QUEENSLAND BUSHWALKING CLUB

FEBRUARY CIRCULAR.

21st-22nd February.......... Lamington National Park.

A good way to escape Trisbane's heat and to end off the vacation. The main attraction is the spectacular Black Canyon and Lightning Falls. Echo Point is within easy reach, while Mt. Throakban and Point Lookout are possible contenders for a visit.

Packs will have to be carried a few miles up the track from O'Reillys.

Transport is by private cars. Please contact Keith Scott by Monday, 16TH FEBRUARY.

Wednesday 25th FebruaryFRESHERS WELCOME MEETING.

George St. Refectory 7.30 pm.

We would like to see as many members as possible at the meeting, so try to come along. Apart from the fact that we need you to make them feel welcome, and for the EATS that you are brining, you are sure to be interested in the selection of Kodachromes that will be shown.

Please be early and bring your 5/- and A LOT OF SUPPER, as we will have to feed these Freshers.

7th-8th March WILSON'S PEAK.

This trip is intended to be an introduction to bushwalking for Freshers, as this year there will be no Fresher's day walk. Wilson's Peak ought to impress them (as it would anybody). The area includes Teviot and Kinnane's Falls which should be running well at this time of the year, and spectacular views of the Condamine Gorge, Mts. Superbus, Roberts, Nielson etc.

Please turn up and make the Freshers feel welcome - get to know them, teach them how to cook, light fires etc. This is what the trip is for, so unless "old" members come, the object of the trip will be defeated - transport will be by train to Ipswich and truck to the campsite, leaving Brisbane on Saturday morning 10/- deposit must be paid by the 25th February (the date of the Freshers Welcome Meeting).

Committee in Brisbane during vacation:

President: TOM BROWN 68 2246
Secretary: PETER REIMANN 7 3329

Outings

Officer: KEITH SCOTT 97 5818

Our congratulations and best wishes to Jennifer Hirst and Curl Timmins on their engagement and to Pat Costello and Peter Gillingham on their marriage.

Peter Reimann
Hon. Secretary.